

The Wembley Schools Federation
Lyon Park Primary School
Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HA0 4HH

Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton Headteacher: Ms T Bhambra Chair of Governors: Miss I Yarde

2<sup>nd</sup> July 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

## **RE: NPM Educational visit to Elsley School Farm**

During the Summer term, Nursery's big question is: Are all farm animals the same? We have organised a visit to **Elsley Primary School Farm** so children can have first-hand experience of seeing farm animals. The **afternoon Nursery** children will go on **Wednesday 10<sup>th</sup> July**. We will be leaving at 1:00pm and returning back to school at 3.15 pm.

We will be walking to the school. All children will need to take their water bottles with them and we recommend that they wear a hat.

On the day of the visit, if your child is on a course of medication, please ensure that you have spoken to a member of the Welfare Team to complete a form to allow staff members to administer medication.

We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £1 per child, to cover the cost of the visit. This must be given to your class teachers by Friday the 5<sup>th</sup> of July with the reply slip.

We will need parent/cares to accompany us on the visit. If you are selected to accompany a group of children, your child's key person will inform you by the end of Monday 8th.

Yours sincerely				
Mrs E Gascon Nursery Teacher				
Elsley Primary School Farm Visit – Wednesday 10 <sup>th</sup> J				
Class NPM				
Child's Name:				
give permission for my child to attend the visit to Farm	Yes	No		
I would like to volunteer to accompany the visit	Yes	No		
Name of volunteer	Relationship to child			
I have enclosed £1 Yes No				
Parent/ carer signature:	Date:			







